WORSHIP SERVICES:

o We will offer a number of 45-50 minute services across our campuses. Worship will be live at
each service with Pastor Tony and Travis delivering the message live or via video during this
season.

e We will continue to utilize our online streaming platforms at silverdalebc.com/live and Facebook
as well as on-demand on platforms such as YouTube.

REGISTRATION:

e To maintain physical distancing and keep people safe, we are going to limit our services to 50%
capacity or less. In order to do that effectively, we will offer an online registration process for
you to choose the location/service of your choice. This will also allow us to maintain a proper
entry and exit strategy to keep everyone as safe as possible.

e Registration opens at 5p on Thursdays for the upcoming weekend services.

e Register at silverdalebc.com

SEATING:

e All seating will adhere to physical distancing guidelines. Please plan to sit with the people you
came with.

ENTERING/EXITING:

e Entering and exiting each location will be done in a way that allows for physical distancing. Each
campus will have its own strategic plan that minimizes crossover of services and does so in an
orderly manner with clear direction.

MASKS:

e Wearing a mask is recommended in accordance with the national guidelines but is not required.
Some will be available at the entrance if you need one.

e We offer a masked service where masks are required at 8a on the Bonny Oaks, Creekside, and
North Ooltewah Campuses. The only exception are those on stage who undergo daily
screenings.

SANITIZING STATIONS:
e Hand sanitizing stations will be readily available all throughout our church buildings.
SANITIZING/CLEANING:

e Cleaning of Worship Centers, common areas, and restrooms will be performed by in-house staff
as well as a professional cleaning service.

MINISTRY EVENTS:

e All ministry events will be evaluated by the ministry leader and will be adjusted or modified to
meet State guidelines.



SMALL GROUPS:

e Small groups may meet off-campus at leaders’ discretion or continue to use a virtual platform.
Adhering to distancing protocols is strictly required.

SILVERDALE NEXT-GEN MINISTRIES:

e All our Next-Gen ministries (preschool, kids, students, college) will continue to utilize online
platforms. For those who attend a service on campus, we ask that you worship together.

OFFERING:

e We encourage you to continue to give online. If you bring your gifts and offerings, please put
them in the offering boxes on the walls or put them in a bucket when you exit the worship
center.

VOLUNTEERS:

e Ministry leaders will be in contact with their ministry teams in the weeks to come to inquire
about availability and scheduling. Our needs, of course, will be smaller during this phase of the
reopening plan.
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https://www.silverdalebc.com/give/

